


 

 
 

Department of Planning and Environment 
 

 PO Box 2215, DANGAR NSW 2309

 Phone: 1300 886 235 I Fax: 02 4925 3517 

roads@crownland.nsw.gov.au 

www.crownland.nsw.gov.au 

7/09/2023  

Byron Shire Council  
Attn: Deanna Savage 
 
Via email: dsavage@byron.nsw.gov.au 

 
 

Road: Part Broken Head Road, Broken Head 
Your ref: #E2023/90702 | Our ref: 19/00593#18 - 13292 

 
 

RE:  Byron Shire Council – Notification of proposal to close council public road 

Dear Deanna 

Thank you for providing notice of the proposal to close a council public road. 

NSW Department of Planning & Environment – Crown Lands (the department) does not object to: 

• the closure of the council public road 

• the proposed vesting upon closure. 

General enquiries about this submission may be directed to the Crown Lands Business Centre at 

council.roadclosures@crownland.nsw.gov.au. 

 

Kind regards  

 

Amanda Walker 

Senior Business Centre Officer 

NSW Department of Planning & Environment – Crown Lands 

mailto:roads@crownland.nsw.gov.au
http://www.crownland.nsw.gov.au/
mailto:council.roadclosures@crownland.nsw.gov.au












From: Andrew Logan
To: Armstrong, Tracy
Subject: FW: Proposed part road closure namely Part 865 Broken Head Road Lot 8 DP840653
Date: Friday, 29 September 2023 10:10:25 AM
Attachments: Notification to authorities Letter proposal to close Part Broken Head Road closure adjoining 865 Broken

Head Rd Lot 8 DP840653_signed.pdf

Hi Tracy,
 
Rous has no objections to the closure of this section of public road.
 
Regards,
 
 

Andrew Logan
Group Manager Planning and Delivery
Rous County Council
PO Box: 230, LISMORE NSW 2480 | 02 6623 3800 | 0427 468 165 | Andrew.Logan@rous.nsw.gov.au |

Our customer service desk is no longer open to the public on Fridays. Our team will still be
available though and can be reached via phone on 02 6623 3800, email at
council@rous.nsw.gov.au, and our website at rous.nsw.gov.au/contact-us. Customers
wishing to pay their water accounts can do so online via BPay or in person at the Post
Office.

Rous County Council acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land upon which we work and
live.  We pay our respects to the Elders of the past, present and emerging and acknowledge their
continuing connection to Country who will guide us on our shared journey to the future.

Rous County Council is a supporter of flexible working arrangements. If you receive an email from me outside of normal
business hours, it is not my expectation that you read, respond, or follow up on this email outside your hours of work.

DISCLAIMER
This email including any attachment is intended solely for the named addressee.
Any views or opinions expressed in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily
represent the view or opinion of Council.
Confidentiality or legal privilege is not waived or lost simply because this email was sent in error. If you
have however received this email in error please immediately notify the sender and destroy the email
and any copy you may have of it. Council recommends that you check for the presence of viruses
before opening any attachment to this email. Council does not accept liability for any damage caused by
a virus transmitted by email from it. Information about the Council's Privacy Management Policy is
available in the following URL: http://www.rous.nsw.gov.au/page.asp?f=RES-XRL-37-22-83

P Please consider the environment - do you really need to print this email?

From: Rous County Council <council@rous.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 3:00 PM

mailto:Andrew.Logan@rous.nsw.gov.au
mailto:tarmstrong@byron.nsw.gov.au
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https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fsecure-web.cisco.com%2F1mkTraZwFNwPpyTc_Xd_udGwUmYJ8Q9uJEHexyWoek-H4dT1jUvBO-PWWdh03rpq15ZwsKHGm82myIL6bYX0X058mHMpYtayh3H2u2fnMWqFWALceb09FaN7s3krdpW1oXYtd8nn6z-xx09xSNovZaIysLAG4VnjHhi0czcEXn6-d29nIslbu1Me7CnI5yKA-rE0AUdldqPqQ-sgxqNg6kZpBwElcHxaKls_0iQC-i2asNd0PsYbGIh2qgT1TEBLrJFsn-WxlAIfWPS2y3yrAbfb4f3GieYUfm2P3U8G8KPMRw7uc8C9qR-_TkwCguxvq%2Fhttp%253A%252F%252Fwww.rous.nsw.gov.au%252Fpage.asp%253Ff%253DRES-XRL-37-22-83&data=05%7C01%7Ctarmstrong%40byron.nsw.gov.au%7C99867549b30e46f6126c08dbc0806f3f%7C1026594f56234e7ca8a464c29791f2d9%7C0%7C0%7C638315430246214996%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HSvGdAYz79y2BVWS2H%2BaM7n51zUyQtYucsv5m%2FrjfJY%3D&reserved=0















From: Crown Road Closures
To: Armstrong, Tracy
Subject: RE: Proposed part road closure namely Part 865 Broken Head Road Lot 8 DP840653
Date: Tuesday, 12 September 2023 11:07:46 AM

Hi Tracy,
 
Forestry has no objections to the proposed part road closure.
 
Regards,
Kim Drysdale | Land and Estates Administrator | Forest Stewardship
Forestry Corporation of NSW | Hardwood Forests Division
Maher Street Wauchope, NSW 2446
M: 0474 999 906 | E: kim.drysdale@fcnsw.com.au| W: www.forestrycorporation.com.au
We work flexibly. If you have received an email from me outside of normal business hours, I’m sending it at a time that suits
me.
 

From: Armstrong, Tracy <tarmstrong@byron.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Friday, 1 September 2023 11:49 AM
To: 'AM_Property@transgrid.com.au' <AM_Property@transgrid.com.au>;
'survey@ausgrid.com.au' <survey@ausgrid.com.au>; 'roadclosures@essentialenergy.com.au'
<roadclosures@essentialenergy.com.au>; 'info@fire.nsw.gov.au' <info@fire.nsw.gov.au>;
'apaprotection@apa.com.au' <apaprotection@apa.com.au>; 'information@planning.nsw.gov.au'
<information@planning.nsw.gov.au>; 'landuse.minerals@geoscience.nsw.gov.au'
<landuse.minerals@geoscience.nsw.gov.au>; 'RecFishingPolicy.Administration@dpi.nsw.gov.au'
<RecFishingPolicy.Administration@dpi.nsw.gov.au>;
'property.management@industry.nsw.gov.au' <property.management@industry.nsw.gov.au>;
'development@transport.nsw.gov.au' <development@transport.nsw.gov.au>;
'Brett.Ford@rms.nsw.gov.au' <Brett.Ford@rms.nsw.gov.au>; 'info@fire.nsw.gov.au'
<info@fire.nsw.gov.au>; 'State.Operations@rfs.nsw.gov.au' <State.Operations@rfs.nsw.gov.au>;
'council@rous.nsw.gov.au' <council@rous.nsw.gov.au>; Crown Road Closures
<CrownRoadClosures@fcnsw.com.au>; 'admin.northcoast@lls.nsw.gov.au'
<admin.northcoast@lls.nsw.gov.au>; 'OEH.Roads@environment.nsw.gov.au'
<OEH.Roads@environment.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Savage, Deanna <DSavage@byron.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Proposed part road closure namely Part 865 Broken Head Road Lot 8 DP840653
 
Please refer to the attachment. In the attachment please find: referencing letter; advertisement;
and diagram for proposed part road closure 865 Broken Head Road adjoining Lot 8 DP840653
which will be advertised in the Byron Echo 6 Sept 2023.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need further information or cannot open the
attachment.
 
Regards,

Tracy Armstrong | Infrastructure Planning Support Officer | BYRON SHIRE
COUNCIL

P: +61 2 6626 7201  | E: tarmstrong@byron.nsw.gov.au 
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